
 Council Chambers 
 300 First Street 
 Woodland, California 
 
 September 27, 1994 
 
 
 The Woodland City Council convened a special session at 5:00 p.m. and 
immediately adjourned to closed session in the Second Floor Conference Room of City 
Hall for a conference with Labor Negotiator/City Manager Kris Kristensen regarding City of 
Woodland Management Employees (Government Code Section 54957.6).  Council 
Members present at the meeting were:  Sandy, Borchard, Flory, Rominger, and Slaven; 
absent:  none.  No other staff members were present at the meeting. 
 
 Council adjourned the closed session and the special session at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
 The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 7:05 p.m. in the City Hall 
Council Chambers. 
    
ROLL CALL: 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Sandy, Borchard, Rominger, Slaven, Flory 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
 STAFF PRESENT: Kristensen, Wegener, Ponticello, Utterback, Cital, Sheffield, 

Martin 
 
CITY MANAGER ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 
 City Manager Kris Kristensen announced that the Council met in closed session 
from 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. for a conference with him regarding City of Woodland 
Management Employees pursuant to State Government Code Section 54957.6.  He said 
no Council action was taken at the meeting. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
 There were no comments from the public. 
 
CITY ROAD PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM: 
 
 The Public Works Department outlined the City's road pavement management 
system.  This included an update of a report on the system which was provided to the 
Council in 1993.  Basically, the City is unable to provide adequate funding for maintaining 
its streets. 
 
 Possible ways to obtain additional funding were discussed.  Council requested 
further information on possible methods to raise funds which involve a vote of the people. 
 The Council remained concerned about all the different issues the City is facing which 



require additional funding.  The matter will return to Council in the near future. 
 
TREE MAINTENANCE/SIDEWALK MAINTENANCE POLICIES: 
 
 Public Works staff also discussed proposed new tree maintenance policies 
responding to the cutbacks in tree maintenance staffing which went into effect July 1994. 
 Similarly, proposed new sidewalk maintenance polices were discussed responding to 
other cutbacks imposed July 1994.  Further information was requested.  These issues will 
return to Council for action at the Council's October 18 meeting.  
     
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 At 9:20 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 _________________________________________ 
 Deputy City Clerk of the City of Woodland 


